
I’m writing regarding bill 191 that I fully support.  Prisoners with no hope of early parole, with 25 year sentences, are not going to be 
very motivated to be good prisoners and will undoubtedly not be able to survive in our society without a constant handout from the 
government.  These people need to have hope.  This bill would give them just that.  Please pass this bill!!


